
Interlaken Fire Department Assists with Fire Protection in Southern Tier 

 

A tanker crew from the Interlaken Fire Department was deployed through the NYS State Fire Mobilization 

and Mutual Aid Plan on Friday September the 9
th
 to assist in providing fire protection in the southern tier. The 

floods left the area without working water systems for fire protection, requiring additional tanker support. 

 

After arriving at the Broome County Emergency Operations Center, Interlaken 501 was dispatched to the 

Endwell Fire Dept as part of their first alarm response for structure fires.  During Saturday, Interlaken 501 

responded mutual aid to the Johnson City Fire Department for an apartment fire at 78 Crocker Ave. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Johnson City Apartment Fire (WBNG News) 

 

Endwell Fire Department released 501 late Saturday when their water and storage systems were operating  

at levels required for fire fighting. Interlaken’s heart and best wish’s go out to all effected by the floods. Those 

affected will need everyone’s continued support for some time. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


